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25.10.2021. The first day of the mobility in Krosno began at 10.00 am in the school common room, where 

we welcomed our partners from Norway, Lithuania and Slovakia. After a short presentation, getting 

acquainted and visiting the school grounds, we went to the Krosno market square, where together with a 

guide we visited, among others, the parish church and the belfry, as well as the museum of crafts. Then, a 

part of the group, along with the Headteacher, went to a meeting with the Mayor of Krosno. After a lunch 

break and a little bit of recreation, we met at school for an integration meeting, during which we presented 

our online lessons, a virtual walk and we sang a joyfull song. 

26.10.2021. On Tuesday, along with the participants of the project, we visited the ruins of the castle in 

Odrzykon. We took photos together, foreign groups learned about the history of the castle and the legend of 

the White Lady. Then we went to the Museum of the Oil Industry in Bóbrka. After a short walk, we had 

time to integrate. Each group prepared a short vocal performance, and we also learned to sing "White Roses" 

in English. After lunch, we started visiting the museum with a guide. We all returned to Krosno satisfied. 

27.10.2021. Wednesday started with a beautiful academy prepared by students from Naftówka, the subject 

of which was World War II. Our special guest was Mr. Zbigniew Osękowski, whose memories from the war 

were presented by us. Then each country made a performance describing everyday life in times of war. After 

lunch at 6 p.m. the a meeting in the school common room began, during which we took part in many fun 

activities, we had a nice time in each other's company. 

28.10.2021. We started the day early, because at 6.00 in the morning we had a meeting on the bus. At 9.00 

we arrived in Krakow and started sightseeing. We met with a guide who told us many interesting stories 

about the Jewish quarter. We visited the Isaac synagogue, the Jewish cemetery and the places from the set of 

"Schindler's List". We passed through the former Kazimierz market square and reached the Ghetto Heroes 

Square. After the guide discussed the important events that took place there, we found ourselves in Oskar 

Schindler's factory. The tour of the facility lasted about an hour, after which we had a moment of time for 

ourselves. After lunch, we could walk around the centre of Krakow. The weather was beautiful, and 

Kraków, with it’s atmosphere,  captivated our colleagues from the project. 

29.10.2021. On Friday, the official end of mobility in Krosno took place in the school common room – we 

summed up the project, received certificates and small gifts. It was a time for some fun activities. Than, we 

discussed and planned our next meeting in Lithuania. After that, we went to the hotel, where we said 

goodbye to our colleagues. At the end of the meeting, we filled out the documentation for the project. 
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